On July 17th, the following information was requested from Board Member Bob Kanjian regarding T2 Approve the agreement with Palm Beach County to use Palm Tran buses for student transportation.

Question:
Are these yearly passes good for all travel by the student or only for

transportation to and from school?

Response:
This pass can be used at all times.

Joseph M. Moore

Chief Operating Officer
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